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13th January 2022 

Year 5 Residential 

Dear Parents,                     

We are planning to run a year 5 residential trip to Adventure Okehampton on 29th June– 1st July 2022. The 
trip will cost £204.81.  We arrange for this amount to be paid in monthly instalments, the first of which is a 
non-refundable deposit of £35 which would be due by the start of February. There would be 4 further 
payments of £35 due on the 1st of March, April, May and June and a final payment of £29.81 on the 1st July. 
Mrs Parish will set up these as School Money instalments once we have confirmed who is attending.  For 
children in receipt of free school meals, the cost will be half of this and payment plans will be set up 
accordingly. 

This trip will enable pupils to experience outdoor adventurous activities, learn lots of new things and take 
part in a range of experiences as well as helping them to develop their confidence and independence.  
During the trip, we hope to take part in activities such as moor walking, climbing, team building activities, 
archery, kayaking and raft building. 

We would really like all the children to attend this trip and benefit from the wonderful experience planned.  

Please return the slip below by 24th January to confirm your child will attend. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please speak to the class teachers or myself 

Many thanks, 

Louise Hussey 

Executive Headteacher  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like my child ………………………………………………………….to attend the year 5 

Okehampton residential from 29th June – 1st July 2022.   

 

Signed……………………………………………………… 
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